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Country: Republic of Namibia
Project: Transmission Expansion and Energy Storage (TEES)
Sector: Energy Sector
Project Implementation Agency: NamPower
Project ID No.: P177328

The Government of Namibia has received funding from the World Bank to finance the Namibia 
Transmission Expansion and Energy Storage (TEES) Project (P177328) and intends to apply part of the 
proceeds to eligible payments for goods, works, non-consulting services and consulting services to be 
procured under this project. 

The objective of the project is to strengthen Namibia’s transmission network and enable integration of 
renewable energy generation, and consists of the following three components: (i) Component 1 will 
support the engineering, procurement and construction of the Auas - Kokerboom II 400 kV transmission 
line and substation works, including primary and secondary plant; (ii) Component 2 will support the 
engineering, procurement and construction of a utility-scale BESS for an estimated capacity/energy 
of approximately 45 MW/90 MWh to be installed at Lithops substation; (iii) Component 3 will finance 
technical assistance activities to (i) improve the risk profile of NamPower’s pipeline Renewable Energy 
(RE) projects and (ii) enhance socio-economic impacts of the utility’s projects.

Works and Goods that will use an open international approach to market include transmission line and 
associated substation works, BESS works, and selected transmission line and substation materials.

Consultancy Services that will use an open international approach to market include supervision and 
project management of the BESS works as well as the various technical assistance activities.

Procurement of contracts financed by the proceeds of the World Bank grant will be conducted through 
the procedures as specified in the World Bank’s Procurement Regulations for IPF Borrowers (July 2016) 
(Procurement Regulations), 5th Edition, September 2023 and is open to all eligible firms and individuals 
as defined in the Procurement Regulations. 

Specific procurement notices for contracts subject to open international competitive procurement will 
be announced, as they become available, in UN Development Business (https://devbusiness.un.org/) 
online, on the World Bank’s external website, NamPower’s website (www.nampower.com.na) and 
national newspapers in the Republic of Namibia.

Interested eligible firms and individuals who wish to be considered for the provision of goods, works, 
non-consulting services and consulting services for the above-mentioned projects, or those requiring 
additional information, should contact NamPower in writing at the address below:

Namibia Power Corporation (Pty) Ltd
Procurement Management Unit
P.O. Box 2864
15 Luther Street, Windhoek, Namibia
E-mail address: Procurement@nampower.com.na 


